
Dear Mr Versluys,  
 
I am writing with regard to the planning application for the positioning of a shipping container at 
38/40 Windmill Street W1T 2BE.   I am a resident of Flat 3 (on the second floor) of 10 Windmill Street 
W1T 2JE and overlook the address the application relates to. 
 
I have not been able to find any drawing or associated documents in the application which detail 
exactly where this shipping container will be placed and whether or not it will be visible from the 
windows of my flat. I have to assume it will be sited either in front of the building, on the roof, or on 
one of the terraces. In any of those situations it would be wholly inappropriate to the street scene, 
particularly given the residential nature of the street, and would represent a significant visual isore 
to the local area. Furthermore, unless it is on the ground level, anyone accessing the container 
would be overlooking our windows and disturbing our privacy. 
 
On this basis, I would like to register my strong objection to this planning application.  
 
Kind regards, 
Richard Hobbs 
Flat 3, 10 Windmill Street. 
 


